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May 28, 2008

Ms. Heather Predham

Risk Management Consultant/Assistant Director
Quality and Risk Management Department

12% Floor, Southcott Hall, L.A. Miller Centre Site
100 Forest Road

St. John’s NL AlA 1E5

Dear Ms. B{

As per ynu.r letter dated May 23, 2008, the Centre for Health Information would like further clarification
on the list of self-identified patients.

For the 8 patients on that list, please provide the following information:

Region and site (applicable to St. John’s region only)

Pathologist name who reported original

Whether original was performed on Dako or Ventana system

Date sample sent to MS for retesting (or date retested on Ventans)

Block Number

Date patients self-identified

How patients were communicated with results (panel, phone call, etc.?)

Specific questions for the following patients have also been identified:
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- §-4631-97 | Faint pos | 80-90 | Dr. Neil states Spec | An email was sent
10-15 done in Apr 97, by Robert Thompson
outside testing period | on Nov 26, 2007 to
and will not be Susan Gillam and
retesied Dr. Jenkins stating

that all cases from
Jan-May 1997
should be retasted.
Therefore this
patient should be
sent for retesting.

If you have any questions regarding this feel free to contact me at 752-6008.

Sincerely,
;ion MacDonald
Director, Research and Evaluation

cc Pat Pilgrim
Robert Thompson






